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As a physician who has practiced in Oregon for fifty years, I support HB 4130 to 

preserve the doctor-patient relationship, to prevent physicians from leaving practice 

early, to support health professions students in training and to improve the physical 

and mental health of Oregonians. 

 

James B. Reuler, MD, MACP 

Portland 


